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Monday 18th September 2023

Dear Parents,

A very warm welcome to you all from the Year 4 Team. We have really hit the ground running with our learning. It is lovely to be so familiar with all the children already and it was wonderful to see so many of you at our ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions.
Our theme this term is: ‘How can we look after our planet?’ We will be exploring a variety of fiction and non-fiction texts around our ‘anchor text’: One Plastic Bag. This is an inspiring true story of Isatou Ceesay, an African woman who started a recycling movement to combat the pollution caused by plastic bags! We will be writing a biography of her life. 
Our geography theme will help us build up a picture of the Gambia and where Isatou Ceesay lives and works. We will use maps and atlases to study the link between climate zones and biomes and discuss the effects of global warming on different climate zones. 

This theme is continued through our scientific learning: ‘Living things and their habitats’, within which we are learning the structure of classification. Linked to this learning, we will visit Deptford creek: we will explore the habitats of the vertebrates and invertebrates which live there. Trip dates are: Mon 2nd Oct – 4S, Tues 3rd Oct – 4P, Thurs 19th Oct – 4V and Fri 20th Oct – 4M. Further information will follow. 
In History, we will explore the rise of consumerism after WW2 in Britain and around the world. We will discuss our collective responsibilities and how we will hold society accountable for our planet’s welfare – starting with ourselves.

Speaking of ourselves, in PSE and Art we have a Whole School Project that is ‘All About Me’. In Year 4, we will be using mixed mediums including some real-life items in collage, to produce and artwork inspired by Chris Ofili. We will also write and record a poem linked to our artwork and theme.
Google Classroom will be the preferred method of sending out and completing homework but homework will also be accepted in the homework book.

We are excited for all the exciting learning ahead this term. Look out for pictures on the James Wolfe Instagram page for updates! 

Yours sincerely,
The Year 4 Team
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